
Hey Everyone, 

 

2022 Recertification courses are now up on the Learning Center!  You can also find it on our 

website, alasoccerref.com under the "Clinics" tab.  Please be sure to log in and get recertified 

for 2022.  You have until December 31 to do so.  

 

Also, please keep in mind that many of you that are over the age of 18 took the Background 

Check 2 years ago and that will need to be submitted again.  Please take care of that 

ASAP.  There is a possibility that those will take longer to come back because of all 

the referees nationwide that will be resubmitting again this August.  

 

Additionally, don't forget to take the SafeSport course again. 

 

If you have any questions, feel free to contact me at SRA@alasoccerref.com. 

 

 

Jonathan Sauers 

State Referee Administrator 

Alabama State Referee Committee 

SRA@alasoccerref.com 
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